
 
 

PSBA/Notice 074             June 29, 2022 

 
NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 
INVITATION TO CONTRIBUTE ARTICLES TO PSBA QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER 

 
Dear Members, 
 
This is in line with one of PSBA’s objectives to provide research and spread knowledge regarding various 
types of transactions, dealings, and investments to be made. In this regard, PSBA is seeking the 
contribution of our respected members to the Quarterly Newsletter.  
 
We invite members to submit a short article on any topic which you want us to publish in our upcoming 
newsletter relating to the Financial Sector, Stock Market, Investment in Stock Market, etc. 
 
Guidelines for Contributions: 
 
1. All articles must be submitted in Word format and include a title; 
2. Photos, images, and graphics are encouraged, and may be resized for placement; 
3. All articles will have a limit of up to 1000 words. 
 
 
For questions, email secretariat@psba.pk  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
__________sd___________ 
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General 
 
Copy to: 
1. PSBA Website 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note:  By submitting a contribution to the PSBA Newsletter, you are agreeing that the content submitted 
will be publicly available.  PSBA reserves the right not to publish all submitted content in the Newsletter. 
It may also use submitted content in a future newsletter issue.  Minor editorial changes and spelling 
corrections will be made.  To establish the identity of contributors, the article will be published with your 
name, designation, and organization you work for.  By submitting images to be used with your articles, 
you authorize PSBA to use these images in our publications. 
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